
website legal information

The PlusBus website has been designed to make it as accurate and up-to-date as
possible. The site is content managed by the Journey Solutions partnership. We make
ever effort to ensure that all information on this site is correct and that all links to other
sites remain current and activate properly.

However, neither PlusBus nor Journey Solutions can be held responsible for any
errors, omissions, false statements or inaccurate information or non-functioning links
that might exist on this website.

Any loss, delay, damage or inconvenience caused to any persons or organisations as a
result of any inaccurate information or problem with this website will not be considered
as the responsibility of the Journey Solutions partnership.

Persons visit this website on the basis that it provides information for guidance only.

If you find any error, omission or have a problem with any part of this website, please let
us know by completing the ‘Contact Us’ email form. Please be as comprehensive as
you can when explaining the nature of your enquiry or problem.
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